
The Commercial Development Authority of the Town of Wilsonville

September 24 meeting notes

Need to work on the mailing list of banks to obtain mailing addresses.  We only have 
street addresses and most of the banks have post office boxes.  Frances Phelps and 
Maurice Turgeon agreed to take the first page, half it, and call to get the information.
Terry Bell agreed to take the second page.  All of the work for the Authority seems to be 
handled by Larry Lowe, Deborah Pickens, and Maurice Turgeon so far and it is felt the 
other members need to be involved.

Frances Phelps made a motion to have Jim Strickland, commercial realtor, come to the 
October meeting; Terry Bell seconded.  The motion passed.

The cost of keeping the building open was estimated to be $289.94 (round off to 
$300.00).  The Town Council will address the budget request at their meeting, 
October 01, 2012.

There was a question about the termite bond on the building.

Meeting adjourned.

_____________________________-
Maurice Turgeon, Chairman


